
Hello, 

 

I am looking to be on the PYIB in a possible position as a director. My name Is Katie Tasker I have 
been in insurance since 2021. I worked briefly at broker link in service personal lines. I moved over 
to CJ Campbell in Dec of 2022. I worked for the first 18 months in commercial as an assistant and 
moved over into an account manager position to personal lines. I worked in health care and 
education prior to my insurance career. I found insurance very interesting and stable for my family 
and haven’t looked back ever since. I am currently working towards my CAIB designation and 
looking towards the future in my current brokerage and what it has to offer. I believe being on the 
PYIB as a director would further expand my knowledge and offer a lot more opportunities to grow in 
this industry. Thank you for considering me for this position. 

 

Regards, 

Katie  


